Dear Family,

Hi everyone! T just wanted to give you an update from Guide Dog College. I am still learning new things
like traveling without sidewalks. We are going to more challenging and exciting places almost every day.

We recently rode the Metro train and worked around downtown Pasadena. There was a lot to look out for
but it was fun.

Some of my friends have decided to go home but I’ve decided to stay and learn even more.
Hope you are all doing well!

Paws to you,

Monty



